School of Law Faculty Meeting
March 28, 1986
Conference Room

Fresent: DuMars, Ellis,J., Ellis,W., Goetzl, Goldberg, Gonzales, Hall, Hart,
Hernandez, Johnson, Kovnat, MacPherson, Martinez, Muir, Norwoeod,
Occhialine, Romere, Sanders, Scales, Tayler, Teitelbaum, Utton,
Winograd. Gomez, Minnis. Student Reps: Dunning, Maes, Smith, M.
Dean Search Committee: Bliss, Rocha, Zeikus.

Minutes of the 12 March faculty meeting were approved as written.

Professors Kovnat, Romero, Winograd, and Goldberg provided summaries of their
respective conversations with faculty members at other law schools concerning
dean candidate Donald Zillman.

Upon proper motion and second the faculty voted unnanimously to recommend

to the dean search committee that Professor Zillman’s name be submitted to the
President as a candidate for the deanship. By follow-on motion and second
the faculty also voted to recommend that Professor Parnell’s name be ranked
first and Professor Zillman‘s second, in order of preference.

By separate motion and second the faculty voted to recommend to the dean search
commi ttee that the name of Professor Dale Furnish also be forwarded to the
President, ranked third in preference.

Upen proper motion and second the faculty voted to recommend to the dean search
committee that Professor Carl Monk‘s name not be forwarded to the President.

Acting Dean Hart again reminded the faculty that they may send individual
comments and recommendations to President Farer.

The meeting adjourned at 3:45 PM. The next faculty meeting will be at 4PM,
Monday, 31 March.
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